
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

3. ELECTED MEMBERS’ REMUNERATION 2007/08 
 
 The Board considered a report by the Council Secretary on the remuneration and expenses and 

allowances payable to elected members for 2007/08.  The Board decided to recommend to the 
Council that: 

 
 1. All elected member salaries (with the exception of the Mayor) be continued at their present 

levels until the existing members go out of office following the October 2007 elections. 
 
 2. The reduction in the remuneration pool be shared equally amongst all elected members (with 

the exception of the Mayor) for the 2007/08 year. 
 
 3. The allowances and expenses for all elected members remain the same. 
 
 4. It adopt the Local Government New Zealand’s template in relation to the Community Board role 

description. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


